From: Kathy & Nick <chevyhvn@charter.net>

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 4:23 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA endorsement

CAUTION:External email.

| am writing to ask the SCPP to endorse a TRS PLAN 1 COLA for the 2023 Legislative Session.
| have been retired 22 years without an annual cost of living increase. With current inflation rates, seniors on fixed
incomes should be priority!

Thanks for your consideration and care for seniors in Plan 1.

Kathryn Schultz

4711 W Lincoln Ave
Yakima, WA 98908
chevyhvn@charter.net

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



